13th July, 2024

Dear Commissioners,

Please read my submission on the new information from the Department of Planning,
Housing and Infrastructure about Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SDD-9679).

| do not support the Department’s recommendation to approve 62 wind turbines.

| am most concerned about the wildlife on the range and in the national parks. The
Applicant’s plan to use sniffer dogs and staff to monitor bird and bat kills will do no good. The
carcasses will be gone before anyone is walking the site.

The Applicant has still got to get the turbines access to the site. There are lines on a map for
internal roads, but no detailed designs exhibited for transporting long, heavy components on

steep country.

| give permission for my submission to be emailed on my behalf because | do not have email
or a computer. Please remove my personal information.

Yours sincerely,





